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Children are supervised only between the hours of 
8.45am and 3.45pm unless attending the Carrington 
Outside School Hours Care Program. Registration 
forms for this program are available from the office. 
Please ensure you update your records at the school 
office and also with OSHC staff.  OSHC Mobile 0419 
889 253  

 

BRING ALONG TO SCHOOL THAT ALL 
IMPORTANT REFILLABLE DRINK BOTTLE 

EVERYDAY 
 
In class and at school we need to 
have a refillable drink bottle. 
 
Bring it to school filled with water 
only for a good reason it keeps us 
hydrated and healthy.  

 
*NO sugary or power aid drinks. 
 

 
Students should be wearing 
their school hat when outside, 
as we are a Sunsmart school  
 
 

 
Please ensure that all library 
books have been returned  
 
 
 

2023 Individual Book Packs are available from 
the office – refer to the hard copy of the 2023 
Parent Contribution request letter already sent 
home.  
 

REMINDERS: 

There are a lot of fun things happening at 

Carrington in the next week and a bit to conclude 

the year: 

 

Diary Dates 
Monday 12th December 
Free Dress (Christmas themed or colours -don’t 
forget to be Sunsmart) 
 
Special incursion – Reptile show (thank you to 
“All about Trim”) 

 

Whole school Special Christmas assembly -–at 
2.45pm. 
 
School and Sport Captain letters due in 
 

School Council Meeting 7pm 
 
Tuesday 13th December 
Year 7 2023 Transition to their perspective 
Secondary Colleges 

2023 Transition Teddy Bear’s Picnic 12.30-2pm  
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2023 Parent Information session     6:00-7:00pm 
 

Year 6 students are subsidising 

their Big Day Out excursion 

costs by selling Zooper 

Doopers each Tuesday and 

Thursday for $1 each. If you 

wish for your child to purchase 

one please send them with 

some money on these days. 
 

Wednesday 14th December 
Free Dress (Don’t forget to be Sunsmart) 
Class parties 
Disco 
 
Thursday 15th December 
Year 6 Graduation Ceremony from 4pm 
 

Friday 16th December 
Year 6 Big Day Out 
 

• Christmas Raffle tickets have gone home, 
today. Tickets $2 each 
or 3 tickets for $5. 
Please return monies 
and butts by Friday 
16th December. Raffle to be drawn at 3pm 
 

Monday 19th December  
Special guest speaker from the Victorian 

Institute of Sport  

Meet the 2023 classroom teacher 

Last school day for 2022. Early finish 2:30pm. 

OSHC operates from this time for those booked 

in. 

Tuesday 20th December 
Curriculum Day  - NO OSHC running 

Student of the Week 
Presented at assembly  

Monday 12th December 2022 

JNR School Hunter 
 For showing excellent 

resilience in the classroom. 
SDM Zoe De 
 For working hard on her 

camp recount publishing. 
SEP Kyle  
 For working as part of the 

class team. 

Words from our Principal on the 
job – Brett Speed eet Speed 
 
Another wonderful week has 
passed us by. As a staff we are 

preparing to celebrate all of the hard work that 
the students have undertaken throughout the 
year. It has been a wonderful year full of 
learning, investigations, collaboration and 
exploration, highlighted by many exciting 
experiences throughout our school. We will 
continue to build on these in 2023 and would 
like to connect more with our parent 
community to ensure we are giving our young 
people the best opportunity moving forward.   
 
SWIMMING: 
Students have had a fantastic fortnight of 
swimming with daily trips to Kingswim in 
Wantirna. A lot of excitement and fun has been 
had at the pool each day. There are some very 
tired children at the end of term. Thank you to 
all the families for your support during the 
fortnight with keeping swimming bags updated 
each day. We look forward to the program again 
in 2023. 
 
FAREWELL: 
We would like to thank our OSHC worker, 
Charlie Williams, for her time at Carrington. She 
has done a very good job of looking after our 
students before and after care and wish her all 
the best in her future endeavours. Kane 
Crawford, our school Chaplain, will be taking 
over Charlie’s role for the remainder of the year. 
 
2023 TRANSITION SESSION: 
Our 2023 Foundation sessions went through 
another transition session at Carrington to 
ensure their start to school would be a smooth 
one. Students familiarised themselves with the 
classroom and had a lot of fun. We look forward 
to having our new students with us in 2023 and 
welcoming all the new families transitioning into 
our school.  
 
 
Have a fantastic weekend 
 

mailto:carrington.ps@education.vic.gov.au


Carrington Primary School. Laura Road Knoxfield 3180 Telephone 9763 9600  

Email carrington.ps@education.vic.gov.au   Website www.carringtonps.vic.edu.au 

 
Congratulations to  

 Connor (SDM) 
on his special day. 
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